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Rules Committee,

When in school it was assumed and taught that Everyone get representation by their vote.
But, if we do not correct the current voting method we are not representing the will of the
majority but instead lie in wait for who can control the electoral college.

Electing the president by national popular vote would mean issues that matter to Oregon
would be discussed during presidential campaigns.

Please pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral.

Steven Hess 
hess1899@frontier.com 
1899 Thompson Creek Road 
Selma , Oregon 97538
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